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 Wednesday, 22 March 2023 

 ‘Multiplication Tables Check’ 
Parent Time 

Wednesday 29th March 2023 
9:00am – 9:40am 
Downstairs Hall 

 
 

 

 

Dear Families of pupils in Years 3 & 4, 

 

 

You are warmly invited to our ‘Multiplication Tables Check’ Parent Time session next Wednesday 29th 

March between 9:00pm- 9:40am. It will be held in the downstairs hall. 

 

The aim of this session is to provide you with information on the Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) – 

a statutory times tables assessment that pupils in Year 4 sit in June each year. We will be 

explaining the purpose of the Multiplication Tables Check, its content, how the children are assessed as 

well as sharing some ideas and resources for how you can further support your children at home. 

 

Please inform the school office (telephone number above) by Friday 24th March if you are able to 

attend:  

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs A McAndrew                                            Miss J Dobrowolski 

Acting Deputy Headteacher                                  Maths Leader    

Tel: 0208 205 6038/7693 
admin@olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk 

www.olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk 
Twitter: @OGPSinspired 
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